TO:  L.P. Customer

RE:  SAFETY


Since safety is the forefront of the propane industry, enclosed you will find our annual safety pamphlet, “Important Propane Safety Information”.  Please take the time to read the entire pamphlet and review the information with your family members.


Inside the pamphlet you will find a “scratch and sniff” spot.  Scratch it and familiarize yourself with this odor.  If for some reason you cannot detect an odor, please call us.  Under some conditions you may not smell a gas leak.  In those conditions it is recommended you install a propane gas detector in accordance with manufacturer’s instructions. These are available at any Kanza location.
-Leak checks performed every 5 years and documented

-Leak checks are required for the following

· New customer installs

· Out of gas calls (this also incurs an extra charge)
· Change in tenant

· After any repair

· If leak is suspected

· Change in appliance requiring propane
Regulators will be replaced at the manufacturer recommendation. 

We do our best to keep up with the industry standards and safety regulations. If a customer refuses to work with Kanza Coop on keeping current on our safety standards, our insurance company requires us to discontinue service.


If you have any questions or safety concerns about your propane system, please call your nearest location.
ANDALE: 316-444-2141 x4   

IUKA: 620-546-2231   

  
PRETTY PRAIRIE: 620-459-6242  

STAFFORD: 620-234-5527

               REMEMBER, IT’S FOR THE SAFETY
 OF YOU AND YOUR FAMILY
